
BOROUGH OF CHURCHILL 
2300 WILLIAM PENN HIGHWAY 

PITTSBURGH, PA  15235 
 

Minutes of Workshop Meeting                                                                                                   May 6, 2019 

The Workshop Meeting of the Borough of Churchill was held in the Municipal Building on Monday, 
May 6, 2019 and was called to order by Mr. Dworin at 7:00 p.m.  Members present included Mses. 
Law, Yankes, Greco, Messrs. Collins, DeFranco and McDowell.  Also present were Donna J. Perry, 
Mayor Gamrat and Solicitor Gavin Robb. 
 

New Business 

The Firearms Ordinance will be adopted at the regular meeting on May 13, 2019. 

Old Business 

Tree Committee 
 
Committee Reports  
Ms. Greco stated the respective municipal representatives are scheduled to meet with WHSD 
Superintendent, Mr. Harris, on May 16. 
 
Mr. Collins stated there will be a pre-construction meeting for the road paving project at 10:00 a.m. 
on Wednesday, May 8. 
 
Due to the complaints about garbage cans being visible, Council decided that a friendly, reminder 
letter would be sent to all residents to please comply with the ordinance. 
 
Property Maintenance 
Turtle Creek Valley COG hired a part-time code enforcement officer of will be starting on Monday, 
May 20. 
 
Manager Update 
 
Bills 

Adjourn - There was a motion by Ms. Law, seconded by Mr. Collins and unanimously approved to 
adjourn at 8:12 p.m. 
 


